
Application for the Göran Bauer's grant of 
€10.000 is open for members of the NOF 

All members of the national societies (as member of the Nordic Orthopaedic 
Federation|NOF) are kindly invited to apply for the Göran Bauer's grant of €10.000. 
The purpose of the grant is to support study visits of NOF members to orthopaedic 
institutions as a part of a scientific project, and/or to support scientific meetings of 
NOF members related to a scientific project. The scientific project should result in a 
publication in Acta Orthopaedica. 

The application should be e-mailed to: info@norf.org. 

 
Deadline of the application is April 1st, 2016. 

 
The application, in English, must include the following headings: 

 Introduction, general aim of the scientific project (Max 1 A4); 
 A description of the visit and/or meeting and the relevance for the project (max 1 

A4); 
 The research plan or work plan of the scientific project (max 2 A4); 
 The total project budget, and a specified budget for the study tour or scientific 

meeting (max 1 A4); 
 Short CV of the applicant (including publications). 

 
The grant application must be sent electronically, attached as a PDFfile, and it must 
not exceed 6 A4 pages, preferably less. Applications longer than 6 pages will be 
truncated. Please name the file your name. The successful candidate(s) will be 
announced at the coming NOF Congress. 

For more information see NOF website: http://www.norf.org/    
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